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Pat’s Crafts  
379 County Road 13 

Milford 
613-476-6929 

Email: patsjams@hotmail.com 

Handknits 
 

Large Supply of Socks  
One-of-a-kind Colours 

Merino Wool 
 

Slippers, Mitts, Hats, 
etc. 

-By Elizabeth Hill 

RRoooottss  aanndd  
WWiinnggss  

SStt..  PPhhiilliipp’’ss  AAnngglliiccaann  
CChhuurrcchh  

 

 

13 / June 2023                                                                       The South Marysburgh Mirror   

Canoe Trip 
St. Philip’s “launched” our 

summer season on Monday, 
May 22, with our annual ca-
noe trip on Black River. Once 
again, Harley and Karen 
Guernsey kindly agreed to 
provide our launch site from 
their backyard at 17 Chapman 
Crescent, in Milford. Like 
2022, we had a large number 
of kayaks come out. The “Half
-Paddle” – being 
half way to the 
Black River bridge – 
was much appreci-
ated! Then many 
returned to St. 
Philip’s for hot dogs 
and lemonade – let 
the summer begin! 

 

Yard Sale! 
On Saturday, June 10, at 9:30 

a.m., we are holding our annual 
Summer Yard & Rummage Sale. 
Like over the past years, we will 
have our clothing sale in the 
Church Hall, and there will be 
tables like a car-boot sale in the 

driveway and parking 
lot. We hope the weath-
er is wonderful and you 
can join us – but Rain or 
Shine, the Summer Yard 
& Rummage Sale is on! 
We will be wrapping up 
by 1:00 p.m., so make 

sure you get here in time. But 
please, no early birds. 

Change in Service Time! 
And lastly, we have 

switched our service time 
up, beginning in May, and 

then again in June, to 9 a.m. 
This is just a trial to see if it 
works. So far our parishion-
ers have been pleased, but 
we will have a discussion on 
June 11 to see if we would 
like this permanently. May-
be this earlier time works 
better for you and your 
summer plans – come on by 
and see! You can always 
find up to date information 
about everything St. Philip’s 
is doing on our website at: 
www.stphilipschurch.ca. 
And know, we hope to see 
you soon! 

About 30 participated in the St. Philip’s canoe trip. –St. Philip’s photo 
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